
Primary 1-3 Class: Hello everyone – and welcome back to a new term here in P1-3. This term we are starting 

by looking at Penguin Small by Mick Inkpen. For anyone interested – it’s a great little story – one which I know the 

children will all love! 

   

We began by creating our own penguins by sketching, followed by learning new skills using acrylic paint to illustrate 

a snowy landscape! Our penguins are painted in an evening sky. We made our landscape by using a double dip 

technique with our brushes… 

     

       

       

We hope to be learning about how water behaves at different 

temperatures, so we have a few Science experiments to try. 

In the meantime, though, it has been good to kick-start our topic with 

our usual excellent craft that we so enjoy doing at the beginning of a 

new term! 



     

We had to let our work dry before adding the finishing touches, but by the end of the day we had painted these 

marvellous pieces…. Don’t they look fabulous? 

     

       

They are now ready for mounting and display! 

Funky Penguins! 

Not Funky Pigeon, but funky penguins! We used toilet rolls to make these lovely penguins which will add to our 

display! Look at their haircuts! We certainly had a busy time making these! 

 

 



     

   

What a great first day back! Well done everyone! 

Worker of the term – update! 

After George received his worker of the term prize, he wanted us to know he had been busy growing his own germs! 

       

Well done, George! I am so glad you are enjoying your prize! Please let us know what happens…. 

Fancy Dress: 

It’s that time of year again! We had a fancy-dress parade in school to end the week. The children voted for the best 

costume from each of the primary classes – and we had a “catwalk” set up in the gym so all the costumes were on 

show! 

There’s nothing like a bit of fun on a Friday morning! 

 



   

Primary 1-3 are seen here wearing their different outfits and then we have class prize winners standing in the gym. 

Can you see Miss Edwards dressed as a leprechaun? We thought she deserved a prize too! Well done everyone! 

       

       

I wouldn’t like to pick a costume from this little lot! I’m afraid I had to give everyone a sticker for trying so hard! My 

little class family were so well behaved – it was a joy! 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

 

 


